
The Gloucester District Land R̂ istry 
Twyver House, Bruton Way, 
Gloucester, GLl IDQ 
DX No: 7599 Gloucester (3) 
TEL: 01452 511111 
FAX: 01452 510050 
GTN: 1364 

PETER J WHEELER 
47 WALTON ST 
OXFORD 
0 X 2 6AD 

Your ref: PW.o.m.p.c. 

Our ref: 0N212755/F/047 

Date: 

Dear Sirs 

Title No: 0N212755 

Property: LAND AT BOULTS LANE, OLD MARSTON, OXFORD. 

The first registration of the above property has now been completed. The Certificate and the 
pre-registration deeds and documents are enclosed herewith. 

Please note that part of the land included in the application has been excluded from the registered extent. 
This area is shown tinted blue on the attached print based on the Ordnance Survey Map. 

The land, which is not registered, has been excluded as no documentary title has been shown to such. 

Yours faithfully 

RM016 
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Business Manager: Tony Stephens 
2nd Floor Northway Centre, Maltfield Road, Oxford 0X3 9RG 

Telephone: 01865 249811 
Fax: 01865 467260 

E-mail: parks@oxford.gov.uk 
www.oxford.gov.uk 

Parks and Green Spaces 

OXFORD 
CITY 

COUNCIL 
Mr L M Garner 
Clerk, Old Marston Parish Council 
31 Oxford Road 
Old Marston 
Oxford 
0X3 OPQ 

Date; 
Your Ref: 

My Ref: 
Please Ask for: 

Telephone: 
Mobile: 

27 June 2003 

A/C2 
Bob Staig 
01865 467265 
07850 758112 
bstaig@oxford.gov.uk E Mail: 

Dear Mr Garner 

BOULTS LANE RECREATION GROUND. ACCESS TO ALLOTMENTS 

I refer to your letter of 6*̂  March, 29'^ April and 30'^ April addressed to several of my 
colleagues. Please note that allotments are now managed by Parks and all correspondence 
should be addressed to me at the above address 

I can confirm that we have no objection to the installation of a gate and bollards as described 
on your plan. I understand that you have consulted fully with the allotment association and that 
they are in agreement with the proposal. 

Yours sincerely 

Bob Staig 
Parks Development Manager 


